
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Roy Acree, Fire Chief 

Brian Marcos, Deputy Fire Chief 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   October 9, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation - RFQ 19-005 Fire Rescue Vehicle – Station 4  

 

The City of Smyrna Fire Department budgeted to replace the fire rescue for Station 4.  Twelve 

vendors requested the bid documents and four (4) proposals were received.  Fouts Bros. met all 

of the required specifications, is a local vendor and is the lowest bidder in the amount of 

$112,500.00.   

 

Vendor  Total Amount Delivery / Exceptions 

Fouts Bros. (Smyrna, GA) $112,500.00 30 calendar weeks / None 

Deep South Fire Trucks (Seminary, MS) $116,000.00 
24 calendar weeks / Yes – 

priming of utility box 

Taylor Made Ambulance (Newport, AR) $149,420.00 
13 calendar weeks / Yes – 

priming of utility box 

              

It is the recommendation of the Fire Department and Purchasing that this bid be awarded to 

Fouts Bros.   

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  

Purchase Requisition should be requested following award. 


